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Coquitlam is home to over 141,000 people and is a diverse and vibrant, urban centre. We are committed to 

carefully managing the City's future while continuing to deliver the highest level of service to the community 

through leadership, sustainability and innovation. 
 

Manager Development, City Lands 
Located on the West Coast of British Columbia, the City of 
Coquitlam is a dynamic city with a commitment to community-

based living. 
 

The City of Coquitlam is an active and vibrant community, attracting 
new residents and businesses that appreciate its quality of life, 
central location in Metro Vancouver and countless opportunities for 

recreational, cultural and outdoor pursuits. As the fifth-largest 
city in BC, residents in Coquitlam rank among the highest in the 

province in terms of overall health and education levels. 

We are looking for an inspirational strategic type thinker and 

collaborative team player who will have the exciting opportunity to 
join one of the lower mainland’s leading, innovative and growing 
municipalities.  If you are a visionary leader, able to work 

successfully and productively with a wide range of stakeholders, 
this once in a lifetime opportunity may be for you.  We are looking 

to add someone who gets deep satisfaction from applying well-honed 
land development expertise and effectiveness to a substantial 
portfolio of land holdings owned by the City of Coquitlam.  Building 

on the current success of the City’s land development initiatives, 
you will build on these accomplishments, champion the evolution of 

this important role and work hard to continually elevate it to the 

next level. 

Succeeding in this rare role means not being afraid to share your 
opinion on how things could be done better.  It means loving a fast-
paced environment where people don’t take themselves too seriously.  

It means taking ownership for the success of the City’s Land 
Development division; being involved in strategic projects and 

stakeholder relations; and contributing to an awesome organizational 
culture.  Coquitlam is here to build something great with the belief 
that what we do makes the City a better place to live, work, learn 

and play. 

The successful incumbent will be highly energetic, organized, 
diplomatic, astute and action oriented and will also drive the 

process of continuing to build on the strong foundation of, 

developing and implementing sound land development strategies; 
maintaining strong relationships with stakeholders, colleagues, 

consultants and contractors; having a strong work ethic; and values 

ethical behavior, integrity and honesty.  You will also have a keen 
understanding of Coquitlam and are aligned with the City’s values of 
being a fiscally responsible, innovative, creative and leading 

municipality in the lower mainland. 

This is truly a rare opportunity to be an important part of 

contributing to the financial success of one of Canada's most 
desirable communities’ through the responsible and profitable 
development of the City’s significant land holdings.  The ideal 

candidate will have earned a University degree in a relevant 
discipline or equivalent and will be equally comfortable in 

government and private sector boardrooms demonstrating at least 10 
years experience.  This role is not for everyone and will be 

attractive to confident, high performance oriented pro-active 



 

individuals that thrive on the “art of the deal”.  Knowledge of the 
principles, practices and regulations of the municipal governance 

approval and regulatory roles is essential. 

 
The City offers a competitive salary and a comprehensive benefits 
package.  Please apply on-line at www.coquitlam.ca/jobs  by 5:00 pm 
on June 19, 2016.   

 

 
The City of Coquitlam is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

We thank all applicants for their interest; however, only those 
selected for an interview will be contacted. 

http://www.coquitlam.ca/jobs

